From: JOSDENN

Sent: Monday, 20 February 2023 9:41 AM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Silver Mines

As shareholders of Silver Mines Limited we wish to submit our support for the Bowdens Silver Project.

From the information provided the potential to further expand and open opportunities to the state and country in
sourcing its own supply of Silver and other minerals is important.

Of most benefit is the support for local employment and business opportunities.

As a country we have sacrificed robust Manufacturing companies to overseas interests so mining production will help
bridge the gap.

Thank You

Josephine Mills

Dennis Kennewell
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